DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL LUDHIANA

Campus

Telephone

E-Mail

Vill. Jhammat, P.O. Ayali Kalan, Ludhiana – 142027

70870 19118 / 20118

info@dpsludhiana.com

DPS/LUD/PC/002/25-26

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS

Date: 06 May, 2025

Dear Parents

Summer means happy times and good sunshine. With such a special summer holiday, a relaxing swimming camp is much awaited among the delights of summer. So, let the students make the most of it by taking part in it. The Camp will be a wonderful opportunity for your children to unwind. It will be organized in our school from 19 May, 2025.

Refer to the following points in regard to the same:

- ➤ The Camp will be conducted for two different groups (Group A & Group B)
- > Group A will have classes in the first week, i.e. from 19.05.25 to 24.05.25
- ➤ Group B will have it in the second week i.e. from 26.05.25 to 31.05.25
- > Same slot will be allotted in case of sibling. Please fill only one form in case of siblings
- > Please fill the form using G suite ID of your ward.
- > Once the slot is allotted no change in the timing will be entertained.
- > The schedule for the same is given below:

MORNING SESSION				EVENING SESSION	
6:00AM- 7:00 AM	7:15AM- 8:15AM	8:30AM- 9:30AM	9:45AM- 10:45AM	4:00PM-5:00PM	5:15PM-6:15PM
IV-XII (Girls)	I-III (All Students)	Pre- Nur, Nur & Prep (All Students)	IV-V (Boys)	VI-VIII (Boys)	IX-XII (Boys)

You are requested to fill the details on the following link, using your wards' G suite ID

https://forms.gle/eb1PdLdNmwduH14A7

- > The last date to fill the details is 08 May, 2025.
- > Please note that the selection of your ward will be on the basis of first come first serve
- > Sometimes slots may be re-arranged/rescheduled in order to accommodate maximum number of students.

For swimming class students must bring swimming costume.

- > Swimming cap is mandatory for girls and Sikh boys wearing patka.
- > Please note that the school will NOT provide transport facility during the Camp. Hence you are advised to make car pool arrangements, or drop and pick up your ward yourself.
- > It is mandatory to bring the Parent I-Card while coming to fetch your ward and your ward should carry his/her I-Card too.
- > During the Camp qualified external swimming instructors will train your ward.

Looking ahead to welcome your ward for this exciting endeavour.

Regards

Sd/-

Jaya Prakash

Principal